
SUMMER 2023 RESULTS DATES  

AND 

POST RESULT SERVICES 
 

• The Exams Officer will be available on results days with the relevant forms to 
complete should a student wish to have any of the papers they have taken in 
the summer reviewed or to request access to their scripts.  Information 
regarding deadlines to request any of these services will be enclosed with 
your results slips. 
 

• The results day for A Levels is Thursday 17th August 2023 
 

• The results day for GCSEs is Thursday 24th August 2023 
 

• All the necessary forms to apply for a review of marking and/or copies of 
exam scripts will be available from school on results day.  The Exams Officer 
and Teaching staff will be on hand to help fill these in. Students should be 
aware that their marks can go down, remain the same or go up and 
therefore students will be required to sign the form showing that they 
understand and accept this. 
 

• Applications for a review of marking or copies of scripts will only be made on 
receipt of payment.  Fees information will be in with your results slips on 
results day.  The school will not accept an application without the correct 
payment.  Applications for a review of marking or a script request are 
completed on-line using the secure awarding body websites.  These will be 
made by the school exams team as soon as possible after the form is 
received from the student and payment made. 

 

• A priority review of marking is normally dealt with quickly by the awarding 
bodies and this service would normally be used for any 6th form student who 
is waiting for a place to be confirmed at university.  

 

• If a student’s marks are increased and this leads to a change in grade then 
the student will receive a refund of the monies initially paid for the relevant 
paper. 

 

• As soon as a review of marking is received back into Centre, the Exams 
Officer will inform the student of the result. As soon as scripts are received by 
the Exams Officer these will be given to the student or to the relevant subject 
teacher with the student’s permission.  Students’ school e-mail addresses will 
remain active during this period and will be used to communicate results of 
any reviews. 


